
Never Forgotten Honor Flight
P.O. Box 5056
Wausau, Wisconsin 54402-5056

Dear Mr. Jim Campbell
I just can't thank you folks enough for this Never Forgotten Honor Flight which took place
on May 7,2012. lt has been many years since I was in Washington, D.C. to see all of
the sights.
As I found out, there are many new memorials and monuments now in existence.
Because of some health problems and also financially I doubted this old Korean Veteran
would ever be able to make the trip again.
You people made it all happen and this was definitely the greatest honor ever bestowed
on me, even though I probably didn't deserve it I will never, ever forget the generosity
of all the sponsors for this magnificent event. This was also the most well organized
program form beginning to end, that I have ever even heard about!

My guardian was Jim Shellhammer who also looked after his father, Lewis Shellhammer,
who I think is 93 years old, or young. They were both great people to be with on the trip!
Jim pushed me miles in my wheelchair and ljust can't thank him enough.
I belong to American Legion Post #153 in Pittsville and will definitely make a motion to
donate some funds for this very worthy Honor Flight. I will also send along a donation of
my own in the near future.
Because I had just been discharged from the hospital for pneumonia a couple of days
before the flight, I was pretty weak. However I sat right up with some medics who took
very good care of me on the whole trip. I am extremely glad I went because I might
never have the chance again.
Again, thank you, thank you, for probably the happiest day I could ever imagine.

Sincerely,
Bob Miller

We formerly lived at:
6665 Hwy 13-73
Vesper, Wis. 54489

Now living at:
2402 N. Peach Ave. Apt #6
Marshfield, Wis. 54449


